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STOP NEW TAXES and State interference with our farmers and their business!  

Government rules in place are sufficient, if not already overbearing and overreaching. 

These costs imposed are not free and hurt the ability of our farmers to compete in a 

world market.  JUST STOP ALL NEW TAXES!   

 

"Oregon’s agriculture industry is already grappling with the aftermath of the recent  

agricultural overtime law, HB 4002 (2022). Now, HB 2548 proposes a sweeping, one-

size 

f 

 its-all mandate that could force many family farms and ranches out of business.  

HB 2548 disregards the significant protections already in place for farmworkers and  

threatens to fast-track new, burdensome regulations that could cripple Oregon’s  

agricultural industry."  Quote from other source... 

 

  

 

 


